
Dear Parents, 

 

A reminder about School Uniform: 
 
At Norton, we with pride ourselves in having high expectations for every child, uniform is no exception. 
Children must be in correct in school uniform - including footwear. 
 
Trainers can be changed into at break and lunchtime for sports. If, for any reason, your child is unable to 
wear school uniform – including school shoes - please inform their class teacher about why and when it 
will be rectified. 
 
If you have any queries, please see the policy on our website. 
 
https://www.norton.gloucs.sch.uk/web/uniform_information/198900 

 

Also, please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school so that they are wearing suitable clothes for 

physical education.  

 

We all appreciate your support with this.  

Have a wonderful weekend, Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 

 

Weekly News 
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Day 

 

The School Day                            

 

After School            
Activities 

 

Lunch Menu—Week 2 

 

Monday 

Bank Holiday   

 

Teacher led after school clubs 
will start w/c 9th May 

 

 

Look out for the booking form 
on the website on Monday 4th 

May. 

 

Tuesday 

  Spaghetti Bolognaise 

 Vegan Burger in a Bun  

 Jacket Potato with Beans 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

Hockey Match 

 Roast Chicken 

 Roast Quorn 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

 

Thursday 

  Sausage and Mash 

 Veggie Chilli 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna or 
Cheese 

 

Friday 

 

2.30 Sharing Assembly—all welcome 

 Fish and Chips 

 Cheese and Bean Pasty 

 Jacket Potato with Beans 

https://www.norton.gloucs.sch.uk/web/uniform_information/198900

